
Announcements & Clergy Connections 
 
Grace UCC Millgrove will host a memorial service for the Rev. Donald Snyder on November 
16th at 11 AM.  All are welcome to attend.  If you are unable to attend in person, video of the service 
will be available starting Sunday, November 17th on the Grace UCC Millgrove Facebook page. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Saturday, November 16 from 10AM to 2PM - Allentown Rescue Mission Food & Supplies Drive 
- DRIVE-THRU DROP-OFF AT:  Josh Early Candies, 4640 Tilghman St, Allentown AND/OR 3620 
Nazareth Pike, Bethlehem.  You can help feed men experiencing homelessness throughout the 
holiday season and upcoming year! 

Grocery Store Gift Cards    Toilet Paper 
Breakfast Cereal     Paper Towels 
Powdered Juice Mix     Trash Bags 
Granola & Cereal Bars    All-Purpose Cleaner 
Pasta Sauce      Laundry Detergent 
Canned Fruit      Pine-Sol 
Salad Dressing     Men’s Deodorant 
Coffee       Men’s Body Wash 
Low Sodium Canned Veggies   Window Cleaner 
Bottled Water     Liquid Bleach 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~                                                                                                                     
 
 
 

I currently have 50 singers registered with room for more.  Rev. 
Todd Fennell 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Bethany Children’s Home is looking for more members to join our Bethany Auxiliary 
Committee! The committee helps aid Bethany to provide youth with their emotional, physical, 
and spiritual needs. All are welcomed and encouraged to join! 

With being a member, you can expect to: 
• Wrap Christmas Gifts for the youth 
• Participate in baked good sales 
• Volunteer at Bethany events 
• Host the employee appreciation breakfast 
• Attend the annual meetings and Tribute Dinner 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at jphillips@bethanyhome.org or at (610)589-6834 if 
you would like more information. 
Thank you, Jocelynn Phillips, Bethany Children's Home Marketing & Events Coordinator  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

mailto:jphillips@bethanyhome.org


I'd like to introduce the musical group Simple Gifts 
and see if you'd be interested in having us present 
a concert at your church. According to Dr. James 
Hicks of The Presbyterian Church in Morristown 
NJ, "Simple Gifts presented one of the finest 
concerts I have ever experienced at our church, 
and I've been Music Director here for more than 25 
years. They are so accomplished on so many 
diverse instruments, making it seem effortless." 
 
Simple Gifts has performed at major venues 
including the Smithsonian, National Portrait 
Gallery, National Interchurch Center, Bethel 
Woods, and Lincoln Theatre, as well as dozens of 
churches and schools. We play a wide variety of 
folk and world music using about 12 different 
instruments, and we also offer hands-on 
workshops for children and adults on world music 
and instruments. Our repertoire includes artfully 
arranged Christian hymns in addition to traditional 
music from Eastern Europe, the British Isles, 

Appalachia, Scandinavia, and the Jewish tradition.  
Please would you take a moment to watch a demo video at http://simplegiftsmusic.com/videos.html  
 
Linda Littleton, Simple Gifts; 814-404-5609 
linda@simplegiftsmusic.com ; http://www.simplegiftsmusic.com 
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